
Great Horwood
Neighbourhood Plan Review Committee

Third Meeting: Friday 19 July 2019, 6pm
Russets, Nash Road

Minutes

In attendance: Caroline Cousin (Chair),  Sarah Biswell, Wally Hammond, Jackie Goss, David Mayne, 
David Saunders (Secretary)

1. Apologies for absence (if any): None.

2. Confirmation of the minutes of the second meeting (9 July 2019): Agreed.

3. Matters arising from the minutes (not included elsewhere on the agenda): Some 
members had attended the Newton Longville consultation event on 16 July. Mike Galloway, 
clerk to Newton Longville Parish Council, will send further information to CC.

4. Further response from AVDC: status of the Nash Road application: A draft Deed of 
Variation had been published on the AVDC planning website. The Deed includes provision 
for the buffer and landscaped amenity area required by GHPNP Policy 4; the sports and 
leisure contribution in the original S.106 agreement has been removed. A letter has been 
sent by GHPC to AVDC regarding  the conditions to be attached to any planning consent. 
There was a discussion about various aspects of these conditions, relating to the principles 
listed in GHPNP Policy 4.

5. Note from Neil Homer: This was discussed, and a distinction drawn between looking back 
(the review which this Committee is to produce) and looking forward. DS offered to prepare
drafts of the review document. But we also need to think about the future, including 
whether GHPC should have a new plan and, if so, what its nature should be and when it 
would be needed. CC was asked to seek approval and funding from GHPC to arrange a 
Visioning Session as described in Neil's note [Action: CC]. It was noted that GHPC has some 
funds available for this purpose; Neil should be asked for an estimate of the cost [Action: 
DS].

Any other business (omitted from agenda): An AVDC presentation for parish councils on 
VALP, to be held on Tuesday 23 July, will be attended by CC and John Gilbey.

6. Next meeting (date, time, place): Wednesday 11 September 2019, 6pm, Russets

David Saunders
23 July 2019


